
Jason cook
As a regular visitor to the Echo Lake area, I appreciate the efforts to improve accessibility and
connectivity through the proposed trail and path improvements. However, I have some concerns
regarding the potential impact on local wildlife habitats and tree cover along the proposed path. I
hope the final plan will include thoughtful mitigation measures to preserve the natural environment
and minimize disruption to the ecosystem. I strongly support the addition of pedestrian-friendly
infrastructure but encourage the project team to consider sustainable materials and native
landscaping wherever possible. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this important project.


